
The Next-Generation Global Workshop (NGGW) has been held annually since 2008 to provide an opportunity for early-
career scholars to present their research and to have feedback from an international audience.

Call for Application/募集中！ Language/言語: English/英語
visit the website for further information: www.kuasu.cpier.kyoto-u.ac.jp

New Normal Lifestyles during/post-
COVID-19: from Crisis to Opportunity

25-26 September,
2021, Kyoto

Contact/お問い合わせ

京都大学文学研究科国際交流推進室

Office for the Promotion of International 

Exchange (OPIX)

Graduate School of Letters

Tel: 075-753-2805

Fax: 075-753-2796

kuasu.nextgeneration@bun.kyoto-u.ac.jp

Venue/開催場所

The workshop will be held online.

Application Deadline/締切

20th June, 2021

http://www.kuasu.cpier.kyoto-u.ac.jp/

